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Communication
From: CI(TIrks@vaudghlan.ca CW (1) - January 19’ 2021
To: Bellisario, Adelina -
Subject: FW: [External] Solmar Project North of Bellaria Item # - Presentation #1
Date: January-18-21 9:03:57 AM

From: Maryam Abbasi <} -

Sent: Sunday, January 17, 2021 2:03 PM

To: Council@vaughan.ca

Cc: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Solmar Project North of Bellaria

To whom it may concern,

Hello, we are residents of- Jane street and recently notified about the 2-36 story tower project
of Solmar at the north of the Belarria buildings.

Please be noted that this project will significantly affect the light and view of our building, no need to
mention the Jane traffic congestion which is already high. Moreover, it will increase the noise
pollution of the area, with respect to the Wonderland operating season.

We seriously object to the height and size of these towers.

We expect The City of Vaughan, to refuse permission of these heights in the best interest of the
residents living in the area.

Maryam Abbasi



